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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the Lord
may have free course,
and be glorified,
even as it is with you:”
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family

Reaching SPHIN for the Glorg of God

Prayer Letter March, April and May 2004

Dear Pastor,
Greetings from Spain in the name of our Lord Jesus on this June’s wonderful morning.

We have recently come back from our short furlough. As we have arrived we are
behind in some areas such as letters, E-mail messages, etc. We apologize for that.

Our furlough. We have visited 25 churches in two months. This means that we had no time
left for personal enjoyment. In fact, our daughter and her husband had to come down from
Detroit, MI, to visit us while we were in Spartanburg, SC. They spent a week with us. We thank
the Lord for the possibility of visiting our churches, and for His traveling mercies. We arrived
back in Spain on Friday, June 4th and we had to be ready for Sunday!

The Caravaca Family. This is the family that was in our home while we were in the States.
He preached for me these two months. We thank them so much for their ministry among our
people. They did a good job!

The Bill Adair Family. We would like to ask you your prayers for this family. As you
already know, we were praying for a missionary family to join us and help us here in our
ministry. The Lord has put in their hearts to come to Spain and be with us. They are planning to
finish their furlough-deputation (they need more support) and join us at the end of this year.
Please, pray for them. :

Good News! Last year Luis, who was attending our church for many months, came to tell me
that he was going to leave the church. He wanted to join a Charismatic group involved in
helping drug addicts. In his heart was to be helpful, but he lacked knowledge. The good news is
that he has come back very disappointed, but ready to stay with us. Pray for Luis.

Trip to Mexico. The Lord has blessed us in this trip. We had an invitation to speak in the
Iglesia Bautista Preciosa Semilla (Precious Seed Baptist Church) in Tijuana, Mexico, for their
First Anniversary. We had to speak about twelve hours from Friday evening to Monday
morning. The subjects appointed were: Our Spanish Bible, Fundamentalism, and Music
Philosophy. My wife was also asked to speak to the ladies. They told us it was a tremendous
blessing for all of them and was for us as well. They are really wonderful people. Pray for
Armando Lépez, their pastor, and for that little congregation.

Grand Parents Soon! On our way to Mexico we had to stop in Detroit. Our children were
waiting for us, so we could spend a half hour with them before we took the connecting flight. It
was there where we received the notice of our next status. We are going to be Grand Parents in
some months ahead. Pray for Damaris, Nathan, and for us too! Also pray that the Lord will
provide a better house before the baby comes. They are living in a small apartment and are
looking for a larger house.

It is our prayer that the Lord be with you all and encourages you to walk with Him
everyday of your lives. And that your ministries be Christ’s centered in every aspect.

We live in very dark days, may be that last moments of the last days. The Lord is warning us in
Matthew 24:12 that because iniguity shall abound, the love of many shall wax cold. We thank
the Lord He says many, but nor all! May we be found among that little remnant that will not be
wax cold!

Thank you very much for your faithful support, both in your prayers to sustain us ina
spiritual way, and financially to sustain us in our physical way. We consider that as an effort on
your part.

In Christ’s Holy Name. Yours,

Alejandro, Fina and Samuel.
Your Missionaries to Spain



